
Community Meeting Invitation 
Draft Future Plans for the South End of Central Campus

 

As you are aware the LOBER neighborhood (Lincoln Blvd, Oakland Rd, Brent Ave, 
Ecole St, Englewood Rd, and Rosemead Ln. - LOBER) meeting that was previously 
scheduled for April 9, 2020 was cancelled due to COVID-19 and the subsequent stay at 
home order by the governor.  We understand the importance of staying connected by 
continuing our conversations regarding MSD Washington Township’s construction 
referendum planning. Therefore, we are scheduling a virtual meeting for Tuesday, April 
28, 2020 at 5:00 PM for anyone interested in the draft plans for the south end of central 
campus.  During this meeting, we plan to share information regarding draft proposals 
impacting the south end of central campus. 

Information to include:

 Transportation Center & Bus Storage Draft Plans

o Relocation plans of the bus storage on central campus

1. Rationale on why suggested options have been ruled out

o Details on buses that would be added to the apx. 80 that are currently stored on 

the south end of the property

o Acoustical data findings from sound engineers and noise barrier concepts

o How proposed improvements create positive environmental impact

o Traffic Impact Analysis

 Operations Center Draft Plans

o Rationale for use of Northview

1. Assessment & cost analysis findings

o District services that would be a part of the operations center

o Student & community programs that would remain at the existing Northview 

facility

 Site Construction Draft Plans

1. Site details from Schmidt Architects

 Draft preliminary renderings and site maps

 Bus, car, pedestrian traffic & activity zones

 How re-organization positively impacts safety

 How these improvements positively impact the future of North Central 

campus areas

 Draft phasing/construction schedules

 Feedback

o Responses to frequently asked questions

o Opportunity for additional questions and comments



We appreciate your patience as we have spent the last few weeks focused on 

the public health crisis and transitioning to At-Home learning.  If you have 

questions regarding other aspects of the operating or construction referendum, 

please access presentations and details at https://www.msdwt.k12.in.us/future-

planning/.  The meeting on April 28, 2020 will be specific to proposed changes to 

the south end of central campus and not the referenda in general.

This virtual meeting is not limited to LOBER neighborhood residents.  If you have 

an interest in this draft proposal for central campus you are welcome to 

attend.   

We ask that you RSVP to ensure that we are able to connect with you during this 

virtual meeting.  Please RSVP to this email mwilson@msdwt.k12.in.us by 

Friday, April 17, 2020. 

To help us best prepare, please include the following with your RSVP:

Name of Attendee(s):

Email: 

Phone:

Address (street, zip):

Questions or Comments (specific to the proposal for the south end of central 

campus):

We will email those who RSVP the meeting connection information prior to the 

meeting.  We look forward to the meeting on April 28, 2020 at 5:00 PM.
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